Gentet, Matthias

From: Peter Croft I NN

Sent: 08 January 2016 15:42

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application number: 2016/0107/T
Hi

1

Re Planning Application number: 2016/0107/T to do some tree works in a conservation area.

Can you please tell me why this work is applied for?
Is there a problem with the tree and is it likely to require more height reduction in future?

Thanks,

Peter Croft

4 Fawley Road,
NW6 1SH



